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AGENDA DATE: 
7/5/2011
 
ACTION REQUESTED: 
Request to approve the appointment of Dr. John Asriel as the new community member on the Kittitas
County Board of Health.
 
BACKGROUND: 
Based on the application process, both the BOHAC interview sub-committee and Dr. Mark Larson, Health
Officer of Kittitas County Public Health Department, recommend appointing Dr. John Asriel to the vacant
position. Dr. Asriel is a family practice physician who is currently employed at Community Health of
Central Washington in Ellensburg. He has substantial experience and knowledge about the role of public
health in rural communities. It is the shared opinion of the subcommittee and Dr. Larson that Dr. Asriel’s
professional knowledge and commitment to public health make him an excellent candidate for the position
on the Board of Health.
 
INTERACTION: 
Request to approve the appointment of Dr. John Asriel as the new community member on the Kittitas
County Board of Health.
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
The BOHAC interview sub-committee and Dr. Mark Larson, Health Officer of Kittitas County Public
Health Department, recommend appointing Dr. John Asriel to the vacant Board of Health community
member position.
 
HANDLING: 
 
 
LEAD STAFF: 
Linda Navarre
 


